
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE  

 

 

Help A Family in Need 

The Arc of Bergen and Passaic Counties has a number of families 

who need help to have a Happy Thanksgiving. Due to the pandemic, we are 

collecting grocery store gift cards rather than food this year.  

Any size donation of supermarket gift cards for our 
Thanksgiving Food Drive 2021 is greatly appreciated.  

 
 

 

Please mail or drop off to The Arc’s main office at                                                

223 Moore Street in Hackensack, New Jersey 07601.  

Please drop off with receptionist between 8:30am and 4:30pm M-F. 

For more information contact: 

The Arc thanks you and wishes you 

a very Happy Thanksgiving! 

 

THE DEADLINE FOR DONATIONS IS 

NOVEMBER 18, 2021 


